
Office of the Auditor General of Ontario

To the Honourable Speaker  
of the Legislative Assembly

In my capacity as the Auditor General, I am 
pleased to submit to you my Annual Follow-Up on 
Value-for-Money Audits volume of the 2021 Annual 
Report of the Office of the Auditor General of Ontario 
to lay before the Assembly in accordance with the 
provisions of section 12 of the Auditor General Act.

Bonnie Lysyk, MBA, FCPA, FCA, LPA 
Auditor General

December 2021 
Toronto, Ontario


